
Wandle Industrial Museum 

 

Contact Tracing Information 

 

 

As with other organisations visited by the general public, we feel it is important to protect the 

health of all our visitors and volunteers. 

 

We are therefore asking you to provide your contact details in case we are alerted to a 

reported case of Covid-19 from anyone present on a particular date. 

 

Under data protection law, the collection of personal information in respect of a health 

situation, is deemed to be “ special category data” and the museum has obligations under its 

health and safety policy. 

 

Please note : 

 

 We shall only collect the barest minimum of information required and if its use is 

asked of us, supply only what is necessary.  

 

 This data will be kept in a secure place and deleted, if not required, after the current 

requirement of 21 days. 

 

 This information will not be used for any purpose other than for Contact Tracing.  

 

 Any person or group in a Vulnerable or At Risk category must be assured as to why 

this information is needed, and that we shall never exercise any form of 

discrimination by collecting inappropriate details. 

 

 Acting on any serious Safeguarding or first aid emergency incident overrides all data 

privacy constraints whether it involves a visitor or volunteer. 

 

 We would normally expect one of the senior members of a group to give out 

information on behalf of any person with them who should not be approached by a 

volunteer e.g. young or vulnerable person. 

 

Above all, the right to privacy will be respected as for all data we hold, as per the 

General Data Protection Regulation 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


